
Summer Term Nature Club. 
 

There are still a few places left for next term. 
Pupils will be cooking on the firepit and learning to make simple fireside recipes. 

 

 
 

They will learn to Whittle wood, carve and make wood ring necklaces. 
We are also preparing the raised beds, sowing new seeds and growing plants. 

 

 
 

The will be learning to identify edible weeds and cook with them. 
So please remember to sign up and have a great Easter and hope to see you on Fridays 

after school next term. 
Mr Poli 

 


